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Request: 
 
Please could you supply the total figure allocated for the Rake Lane roundabout scheme 
from the Active Travel Fund? 

Please also supply whether this money was spent entirely, and if not what happened with 
the excess. 

Response: 

The upgrades on A191 Rake Lane and New York Bypass, including the roundabout 
works, are part of the 'Strategic Corridors' scheme, funded from the Government's Active 
Travel Fund (tranche 2) and the total grant funding available for the scheme is £1.575m.  

The full funding has been allocated to these works and those on the Middle Engine Lane 
corridor. Whilst the construction works are substantially complete, the project has not yet 
reached financial completion and hence detailed information on total expenditure is not 
available at present. 


